

Dear Parent/Carer,

The following after school clubs will start running week commencing 23rd September.

- Judo (every Tuesday)
- Multi skills (every Thursday)

The clubs will run until 4.15pm.

To allow opportunity to all, these afterschool clubs are heavily subsidised by school however to assist with the additional costs there will be a fee of £1.50 per child per session should they wish to attend. This is to be paid at the beginning of each half term.

For further information regarding the cost of afterschool clubs and any assistance required to cover these fees, please refer to our charging and remissions policy on the school website. Alternatively, please contact the school office on 0191 9330830.

Please note we only have a limited number of places available in this club. If you would like your child to take part, please complete the form below and return to school by Monday 16th September.

If your child is allocated a place you will receive a confirmation letter. Any child not allocated a place will automatically be put onto a reserve list and should any places become available in the future you will be notified accordingly.

Many Thanks	
Mrs A Willis Head Teacher	
I would like my child to attend the following club/s:	
Judo (every Tuesday) □ Multi skills (every Thursday) □	o _l
Childs Name	
Childs Class	
Parent Signature	7